SAINT LOUIS

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Event
Name Public Notice: Special Closed Session 5:30 PM
Date & Time Tuesday, March 16, 2021
5:30pm
Content

The Board of Education of the City of St. Louis will hold a Special Closed Session on

Clyde C. Miller to allow for proper ventilation and social distancing consistent with the
guidance from the St. Louis Health Department and the Centers for Disease
Control. This closed session meeting of the Board will begin at 5:30 PM at Clyde C Miller High
School and is closed to the public pursuant to RSMO §610.021 (1), (2), and (3). This notice is
posted in compliance with RSMO §610.020. The agenda is as follows:

CLOSED SESSION
Call to Order

Roll Call

Personnel Matter(s)
Legal Matter(s)
Motion to Adjourn
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*The Board of Education is committed to receiving public comments during the COVID-19 pandemic and the
corresponding suspension of in-person public Board of Education meetings. As part of this effort, the Board is
inviting interested members of the public to submit written comments to the following email address prior to
the start of the meeting (slpsinfo@slps.org). Subject to the requirements that commenters exercise proper
decorum and respect for individual student/employee privacy, the Board of Education will assemble the written
comments and make them available for review by the public via a link that will be placed on the District website
alongside the link for viewing re-broadcasts of the Board meeting. This procedure for submitting public
comments will remain in effect until the Board of Education returns to the normal in-person public meeting
format.



